Marian University - Byrum School of Business
Claire He/Josh Hochstetler,

Just wanted to write you a quick note to let you know how great of a job you did for us on the Byrum
School of Business. Too often we focus on the problems of projects and forget to circle back and
celebrate everything that went well. Your extra effort and professionalism will not be forgotten for
future work.

Thanks again!
Mark

Mark Winters
PM | Shiel Sexton
Cell: 317.670.8611



